
 

 

TO:  Benjamin Quen 
  Commandant, MCL Department of Oregon 
 
FROM:  Christy Munro 
  WebSgt., MCL Department of Oregon 
 
DATE:  June 1, 2023 
 
Subj:  WebSgt. Report, Summer Conference 2023 
 
Assumed the duties of WebSgt. in April 2023 and after discussing the Department’s needs with 
its Commandant, I redesigned the site to include more Marine Corps and Marine Corp League 
branding. 
 
Since January: 
 

The site has had 1,481 visitors and 2,810 visits. 
 
The Top 10 Pages are: 

Home Page 
Oregon Detachments 
Events & Activities 
Officers & Staff 
Oregon MODD 
Contact 
About 
FAQ 
Taps 
Department Library – Password Protected 

 
In May, we added the Detachment Paymaster contact information to 7 of the 10 Oregon 
Detachments. 
 
 


